From:

To:

Subject: FW: EB-2021-0110 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:19:50 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 3:55 PM
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: EB-2021-0110 FW: Letter of Comment

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 9:17 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
David Loewen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With everyone at home because of the pandemic, using electricity a lot more I feel that raising rates is a cash grab.
Hydro 1 should not be allowed to raise rates at this time of uncertainty. There are a lot of people that are suffering
financially due to our economic/global situation and raising rates at this time is just plain bad timing.

-- Attachment --





